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July 12, 2017 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

Ron Galperin, City Controller 
Vijay Singhal, Principal Deputy Controller 

Subject: TECHNICAL CORRECTION TO THE 2014-2018 MEMORANDUM OF 
UNDERSTANDING FOR THE AIRPORT PEACE OFFICERS 
REPRESENTATION UNIT (MOU 30) 

A technical correction is being made to the Memorandum of Understanding for 
the Airport Peace Officers Representation Unit (MOU 30). The following sentence, which was 
inadvertently omitted from the final version of the MOU, is being restored to the end of 
paragraph B. of Article 5.3 (Holiday Premium Pay): 

Employees called out or scheduled to work on an overtime basis during a 
shift specified for premium compensation are entitled to premium 
compensation in addition to the overtime compensation. 

Please contact Paul Girard at (213) 978-7638 or email at paul.girard@lacity.org if 
additional information is required. 
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c: Paula Adams, LAWA 
N. Andrew Vaughn, Controller's Office 
Marshall McClain, President, LAAPOA 
Stephen D. Leonesio, Counsel, LAAPOA 


